
PARENTS ASSOCIATION 
 

NEARLY NEW SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 
Our convenient on-line Nearly New Uniform Service has now been running successfully 
for six years, and is available to parents at all times throughout the year (including 
school holidays), by email, phone or text. We also have at least one afternoon uniform 
sale per term in school, which is advertised on the Forest PA Facebook page and 
Twitter. 
 
We always have quite a varied stock, but we need more of course, to be able to give a 
wider and more comprehensive range of items and sizes, and so we are appealing to 
parents to donate any good quality, outgrown, uniforms to the PA for ongoing stock. 
Year 6 leavers, if you aren’t passing your uniforms on, please donate to the PA. You will 
also be able to sell your uniforms through us, for 50% of the selling price when sold, but 
if any items haven’t been sold within one term, they are added to our stock for the PA. 
We can also advise a suggested price, in line with other uniform items in stock, 
 
All proceeds from our Online Uniform Shop will be used by the PA to provide equipment 
and extras for the benefit of all children in the school, and of course, the more stock we 
have, the better the selection for sale, and the more money we can make! Thank you to 
all parents who have donated items for selling during the past year, and please keep 
them coming in. 

NEARLY NEW UNIFORM: 
Blazers, Boys’ Caps, Girls Boaters, Forest School Coats, Boys’ Grey Jumpers, Girls’ 
Grey Tunics, Jogging Bottoms, Early Years Pinafores, White Polo Shirts, Purple 
Cardigans, Purple Sweatshirts, Scarves, Girls’ Summer Dresses, Swimming Costumes, 
Swimming Trunks, Swimming Hats and Ties. 
 
Our stock changes all the time, so please contact Helen for availability. 
 
All items can be collected at drop-off in the morning, or pick-up in the afternoon, from 
Helen by arrangement, or alternatively, left in the Office, labelled with child’s name and 
class, your telephone number, and price for selling, or a note to say that the uniform is 
being donated to PA funds. Please make cheques payable to Forest PA, or cash in a 
named envelope please.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Please contact PA members: 
  
Helen Davies (Year 2 and Year 5): 07885 257178  
email: helendavies2015@yahoo.com 
 
Jamie-Lee Barker-Hyde (Year 2): 07907018897 
email: jamieleebarker94@gmail.com 
 
 
Please note, Mrs Davies/Mrs Barker-Hyde will not be available to receive or sell 
uniform during the summer holidays. 


